## KENYA CONFERENCE OF CATHOLIC BISHOPS



Our Ref:

Your Ref:

## KENYA CATHOLIC SECRETARIAT

Waumini House, Westlands
P.O. Box 13475 - 00800, Nairobi
Tel: +254 020 4443133/4/5, / 4443906,4443917
Fax: +254 020 4442910,4441758
Email: kccb@catholicchurch.or.ke /
secgeneral@catholicchurch.or.ke
Website: www.kccb.or.ke

10th September 2018

Mr. Sean Callaghan President and CEO Catholic Relief Services – USCCB Baltimore, MD USA

Dear Mr. Callaghan,

RE: Congratulatory Message

On behalf of the Kenya Conference of Catholic Bishops and the people of Kenya, I congratulation CRS as you celebrate your 75<sup>th</sup> anniversary of serving the poor and marginal of the world.

CRS has been serving in Kenya since 1965. We thank God for the solidarity we have with CRS in this country. Since the beginning, CRS has been a steadfast partner of the Catholic Church in Kenya offering support and capacity building of local development structures, humanitarian response, and programming in the areas of peacebuilding, health, agriculture, water and sanitation, and microfinance.

As an organization of the USCCB representing the Catholics of the United States, CRS demonstrates the values of the Church and Catholic Social Teaching. Inspired by the gospel values, we look forward to many more years of collaboration and solidarity in serving the people of Kenya with love and compassion.

Once again, congratulations on your 75th anniversary.

CE OF CAT

GENERAL

KCCB

Yours sincerely,

Rt. Rev. Philip Anyolo

Chairman - KCCB

SAOHSITUS SAOHSI

INCORPORATING: THE GENERAL SECRETARY'S OFFICE
1.) Commission for Deutrine, 2.) Commission for Liturgy, 3.) Commission for Liturgy, 3.) Commission for Clergy and Religious, 8.) Commission for Liturgy, 9.) Commission for Refugeous, 9.